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Dear Parent/Guardian,
The TPS Speech Lab is a pilot program being implemented by Caroline Jones (speech therapist) as part of a Professional Development Program. At this time, the Speech Lab will only be held during the 2009-2010 school year.
Recently we spoke with you about your child attending the Speech Lab for a short time to address a mild speech or language difficulty. Please sign below to indicate that you give your permission for this program.

In order for the Speech Lab to be successful, follow-up at home may be necessary. Please also indicate your commitment to completing homework with your child.

Your child will attend Speech Lab from __________ to __________ on Wednesday morning for _____ weeks.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

___ YES I give permission for _________________________ to attend speech lab.

___ NO I changed my mind, _________________________ may not attend.

___ YES I will do homework with my child.

___ NO I cannot make that commitment right now.

Signature








date
